GREENWICH TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION
415 SWEDESBORO ROAD, GIBBSTOWN, NEW JERSEY 08027

Scott A. Campbell Phone: 856-224-4900 x 2120
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary Fax: 856-423-1210

scampbelli@etsdk8.us
June 30, 2023

TO: COURIER POST (P.O. 400084)
FROM: SCOTT A. CAMPBELL, SBA/BS
RE: LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT - PUBLIC NOTICE

Please publish the following LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT on WEDNESDAY,
JULY 5, 2023
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The Greenwich Township Board of Education has added a Special
Meeting to their calendar. The Special Meeting will be held on Tuesday, July
11, 2023 at 5:00 P.M. in the Nehaunsey Middle School, Room #48, 415
Swedesboro Road, Gibbstown, NJ.

Meeting Purpose: - Board Hearing on Grievance and Special
Education Litigation

The Board may/may not enter into an Executive Session.
Action may be taken.
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C: Board Members
Dr. Jennifer Foley-Hindman, Chief School Administrator
« Mrs. Alisa Whitcraft, Principal, Broad Street School
Mr. Michael Grelli, Technology Coordinator
Mrs. Violet Gregg, GTEA President
Mr. Gerardo Batista, CEFM of Building and Grounds
Mr. Charles Owens, Township Chief Financial Officer
Nehaunsey School

.I ,' Broad Street School



